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22/07/2020  10:55:162020/2979/T OBJ John Robins I am writing to object to the application to fell the Magnolia in the front garden of 30 Downshire Hill. This is a 

fine healthy tree which makes a significant contribution to the street.

In order to preserve the tree, the adjacent brick boundary walk can be repaired with a lintel at low level to 

support the wall above. This is often undertaken and can be seen all over Hampstead, when mature trees are 

in close proximity to brick boundary walls. 

During long periods of dry weather, which is becoming more and more common, when mature trees are under 

stress, the Magnolia thrives in hot dry conditions. It is an asset that should be protected.
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